Mr. J. F. Wellemeyer, Principal, Wyandotte High School, Kansas City, Kansas.

Dear Mr. Wellemeyer:

In our previous correspondence you had written stating that the Wyandotte band will be open for playing on the 29th and 30th. The Clippers will have two bands and the University of Kansas cowboy band under the direction of Professor Russell Wiley, will be there, but we will be glad to have the Wyandotte band either or both nights if they want to play, and incidentally see the game.

Auditorium people are going to be rather short on complimentary tickets, as they are cracking down on us pretty hard. However, we will be glad to take care of you and Superintendent Schlagle if you are planning on going. Won't you let me have a reply at your earliest convenience as to your desires and the disposition of the band?

With every good wish, I am

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA:AH